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Principal's Message

As we enter the final month of our school year, I want to thank

everyone for making my first year at Norwood a great experience.

The students, staff, and all of the Norwood families are truly

amazing. 1 really enjoyed working with parent council and I can not

wait to see what they have in store for next year. Norwood is an A+

school - academics, arts, athletics and attitude! With planning well

under way for next year, I can assure you that we will continue to

expand student opportunities to excel and we will continue to build a

strong sense of community.

Thank You North Stars,

Charlene Saunders




















